
Stockton Seeks Vendors for Street Fair at 

University Weekend on Oct. 8 

 

For Immediate Release 
Tuesday, September 06, 2016 
 
Contact: Maryjane Briant  
  News and Media Relations Director 
  Galloway, N.J. 08205 
  Maryjane.Briant@stockton.edu 
  (609) 652-4593 

www.stockton.edu/media  
 

Galloway, N.J. - Arts and crafts artisans, jewelry makers, food purveyors, non-profit 
organizations and other vendors are invited to participate in the University Weekend Street Fair 
at Stockton University on Saturday, Oct. 8 from 12-4 p.m.  

“The Street Fair is an exciting, new addition to University Weekend open to the entire Stockton 
community, including students, parents/families, alumni and friends,” said Lauren Wilson, 
assistant director of Student Development. Over 3,000 people are expected to attend. 

The heart of this Street Fair are Stockton's student organizations, fraternities, sororities, sports 
teams, and offices who will be hosting free, interactive activities and showcasing the wonderful 
aspects of the Stockton community, Wilson said.  

Vendor space is limited and will be available on a first-come, first-served basis.  Fees are $50 
for a food vendor and $30 for a table vendor. Food vendors cannot compete with on-campus 
food vendors located in the Campus Center Food Court and are subject to approval based on 
menu selection. All vendors are subject to approval based on university policy and procedures.   

Registration and additional information can be found at stockton.edu/universityweekend or by e-

mailing getinvolved@stockton.edu  
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